
Dear Christopher, 
this is the response of the Welsh Association of Head and Neck 
Oncologists to the preliminary appraisal of Cetuximab for the treatment 
of locally advanced squamous cell cancer of the head and neck. 
 
 
WAHNO supports the appraisal committee's preliminary recommendations 
for the use of Cetuximab in combination with radiotherapy for patients 
with locally advanced squamous cell cancer of the head and neck as 
stated in sections 1.1 and 1.2 of the appraisal consultation document. 
 
xxxxxxxxxx 
On behalf of the Welsh Association of Head & Neck Oncologists 
 
This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the 
sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any 
copies. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person other 
than the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be illegal. 
 
Please be aware that, under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000, xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx may be required to make public the content of any 
emails or correspondence received.  For further information on Freedom 
of Information, please refer to the xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx website  
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